
01/09/2020 Elementary PTO Meeting Minutes

Welcome- Pledge 6:02PM

President’s Report (Tabytha)

No President’s Report

Treasurer’s Report (Shari)

Elementary Fundraisers brought in a total of $5,280.74 from Poinsettias, Butter 
Braids, Hoagies, Dumplings and Cards.

PTO balance as of this meeting $10,218.03

$29,865.33 in account

- $2,554.05 Middle School PTO

- $1,615.42 PBS High School

- $12,784.14 PBS Elementary School

- $1,246.20Library

            - $1,447.49 Art  

$10,218.03 Total PTO

Principal’s Report (Allison)

No Principal’s Report

Committee Reports 

Box tops- Reached $250, so snacks were given out to the kids. Next Goal is 
$500.

Fundraisers- Upcoming Fundraisers are Gardners Easter Candy and maybe 
the Walkathon in May. All will be discussed at the next fundraiser committee 
meeting.

Yearbook- Still needs photos for Elementary Sports and more Candids.

Unfinished Business

School Store- No new dates, possibly February and March due to PSSA’s in 
April and May

New Business

Carnival- Unable to use Football Field due to the renovations of the field 
house. No Big Carnival.



- Thoughts of rebuilding year or a smaller assembly/carnival with bounce 
houses in Gym, face painting or rock painting

- Ideas brought forth for Centre County Wildlife or Shaner Creek
- Shari Buck will send a survey to Staff for suggestions
- Looking to have event at the end of May

Announcements: Next Meeting: 2/13

Meeting Attendees: Tabytha Carr, Shari Buck, Katelyn Ward, Dawn Fetterolf, Holly 
Elensky, Julie McDowell, 

Katelyn Ward motioned and Julie McDowell 2nd- Adjournment at 6:50pm

Submitted by:

Katelyn Ward

Secretary 


